
The Borough of New Eagle Council met on Tuesday June 4, 2019 at 7 pm in the Council Chambers, Municipal Building. 
157 Main Street, New Eagle, PA 15067. 

The meeting was called to order by President J. Fine, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited, roll call was taken by 
Secretary Kimberly Koontz. 

Present: J. Fine, A. Casebar, B. Williams, G. Tirpak 

Absent: B. Boyd 

Others present: Mayor C. Fine, Solicitor T. Berggren, Police Chief K. Harris 

Visitor Richard Charlton of 433 First Ave thanked Mayor C. Fine for cutting the lot next to his residence. He has been 
getting rodents inside his home due to the overgrowth on the property. He is requesting it be cut at least twice a month. 
It was explained to Mr. Charlton that the property is not the responsibility of the Borough. Solicitor T. Berggren will 
research who is the property owner. 

A thank you letter from The Monongahela Chamber of Commerce was read by the Secretary thanking Council for their 
donation to the July 4th Fireworks celebration. 

Motion to approve the minutes from the May 7, 2019 meeting was made by A. Casebar and seconded by B. Williams. 
Motion was carried by unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 

Motion to approve bills in the amount of $25,881.67 (bill list A $21,230.94, bill list B $4650.73) was made by B. Williams 
and seconded by A. Casebar. Motion was carried by unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary.  

Report on Borough Property was given by A. Casebar. Windows are going to be replaced at the Borough Building 
sometime this month. Painting will begin in early July.  

Public Works report was given by Foreman J. Miller. Several signs inside the Borough have been replaced and repaired. 
Main Street weeds are in the process of being removed. Exterior of the Public Works garage has been cleaned up. Grass 
cutting continues a weekly basis. 

Mayor C. Fine reported that he continues with the grass citations. The website for the Borough is currently having 
problems. We are currently working to get this resolved.  

Police Chief K. Harris said the stop sign on Center and Maple was monitored by Officer Fusco and no citations were 
issued. Several citations were issued on Union Street.  

New Business: Proposed Streets for 2019 paving season was discussed. 4th Ave from Sycamore to Wood Street. Maple 
Ave from Center to Madison. 4th Ave from Rt.88 to Neville Street.  

No further business was discussed. Motion to adjourn at 7:25 was made by A. Casebar and seconded by B. Williams. 
Motion was carried by unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 

 

 

___________________________________                                     __________________________________ 
Borough Secretary                  Council President                        (draft) 


